
 
 

 

 
CMS Issues Guidance Allowing Independent Freestanding Emergency Departments to Provide Care to 
Medicare and Medicaid Beneficiaries during the COVID-19 Public Health Emergency  
 
Read the full article here - https://www.cms.gov/newsroom/press-releases/cms-issues-guidance-allowing-
independent-freestanding-emergency-departments-provide-care-medicare 
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